
 

 

OFFICE OF SELECTMEN 

6 HOLLAND STREET 

PO BOX 139 

MOULTONBOROUGH, NH  03254 

 

Joint Board of Selectmen & SAU       July 2, 2009 6:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

BOS Present: Karel Crawford, Joel Mudgett, Betsey Patten, Jim Gray; Carter Terenzini, Town 

Administrator 

BOS Absent: Ed Charest (with prior notification) 

 

SAU Present: Laurie Whitley, Mark Borrin, Bill Blackadar, Kathy Garry 

SAU Absent: Fox Smith (with prior notification) 

 

Chairman Crawford called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m. 

 

Laurie Whitley reported that the interview team had met with two applicants for the Advisory Budget 

Committee.  They recommended that the Board(s) appoint Allan Ballard.  The other applicant was more 

interested in other opportunities with the Town.   

 

Laurie Whitley moved, Joel Mudgett seconded to appoint Allan Ballard to the At-Large slot on the 

Advisory Budget Committee.  Unanimous approval. 

 

Mark Borrin asked about the alternate position which remained open.  It was agreed that the Town 

Administrator would place an advertisement and web notice to continue to recruit volunteers. 

 

Mark Borrin moved, Joel Mudgett seconded to adjourn.  Unanimous Approval. 

 

The Chair adjourned the meeting at 6:09 p.m. 

 

 

 

_____________________________________  ____________________________ 

Approved       Date  

        Respectfully Submitted 

        Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator 


